The Eurogeographics Extraordinary General Assembly
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The Eurogeographics Extraordinary General Assembly held on May 25, 2023 through online
communication platforms, and most of the association members from over 50 European countries
participated.

The focus of this year’s Extraordinary General Assembly was on the adoption of new Statute text in order
to harmonize it with the Belgian Code of Companies and Associations, the EU country where the
association is registered. On this occasion, the members confirmed changes casting their votes, all with
presence of a notary in the main Eurogeographics office.

On behalf of the Federal Geodetic Administration at the Management Board participated Assistant
Director Mr. Denis Tabu¢i¢, while the Director Mr. Zeljko Obradovi¢ participated at online sessions of

the Assembly.

The next regular General Assembly will be held in Seville, Spain in the first half of 2024.
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